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Y5 Trip to Safety Central – Wednesday 27th November 
 

  
Dear Parent/Carer,    

  
As part of their Personal, Social and Health Education, Year 5 will be visiting Safety Central in Lymm on 

Wednesday 27th November. 

 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 09:00 and returning in time for normal pick up at 15:15. 

Children will need to wear full school uniform, sensible footwear and also bring a coat. 

 
All children will need to bring a healthy packed lunch and a drink in a plastic bottle.  If you require a school 

packed lunch, please contact the school office on 0151 558 1123 by Monday 25th November.   

 
We are asking for a contribution of £10 per child to help towards the cost of the trip. This payment can 

be made via ParentPay.  

 
If you’re happy for your child to attend, please sign the consent slip via the ParentHub app. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr Griffiths 

Y5 Teacher 


